
January 24, 1958 

1h. C. F. Hanson 
Chief of Police 

SUBJECT: Miss-call sheet 

Sir: 

At 4:55 P. M., January 22, 1958, while working District 105, we left our 
car without notifying the dispatcher by radio and went into the office of 
Dr. Harold A. Mattson at 600 'north Bishop. Officer Tippit had an appoint-
ment with the doctor to have some x-rays taken of an old ice pick wound 
sustained on duty. We intended to call the dispatcher by telephone from 
inside the doctor's office. 

The telephone in the doctor's office was being used when we went into the 
office. We waited for about fifteen minutes and were then told that the 
x-rays could not be taken at the appointed time. Officer Tippit was told 
to report at a later date. The person using the telephone was still using 
it when we left. At 5:15 P. H. we phoned the dispatcher and he told vs 
that we would have a miss-call. 

Respectfully submitted, 
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D. Tippit 

Patrolman #848 
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AK 77-./?:., 
G. H. Williams 
Patrolman #1098 
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